
COMMUNITY MEETING NOTICE
Y ou are invited to an update on:

Phase V Improvements to Franklin Park Pathways

BPRD Will host 2 duplicate meetings for this project:
Thursday, January 19, 2017 6:00 p.m.
Thursday, January 26, 2017 6:00 p.m.

Franklin Park Golf Course Club House:  1 Circuit Drive,  Dorchester, MA

Martin J. Walsh
Mayor

Chris Cook
Commissioner

The Boston Parks and Recreation Department and the Mayor’s O�ce of Neighborhood 
Services invite the public the �rst community meeting for Phase V of the On-going 
Improvements to Pathways at Franklin Park.  

The proposed project includes renovations to selected pathways including the drive and 
path between the Shattuck Hospital, Franklin Park yard and the golf course parking lot. 
Pathways surrounding Scarboro Pond will also be included in the renovation. 

For more information, please call Lauren Bryant at the
Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3019 or email 

Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov.


